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I oppose this bill. The proposed revenue uses do nothing to address the core issue of 

tire wear waterway pollution. As such, this is simply an irresponsible sales tax on an 

already expensive safety item that a lot of Oregonians are currently struggling to 

afford without an additional tax expense. This bill CREATES a safety issue for 

Oregonians, and does zero to address pollution effecting several Federally listed 

salmon and steelhead species across the state. The bill authors and sponsors should 

be ashamed of themselves for wasting taxpayer dollars generating this garbage bill. 

Please do better for Oregonians.   


